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Date:     November 18, 2020 

Topic:   Sketch Plans:  K. B. Woodward Elementary (Site 040) Addition 

Submitted by:           D. Greg Frank, Secretary-Treasurer 
______________________________________________________________________  

                                                                                                                                     
 
Background: 
 
K. B. Woodward Elementary (Site 040), 13130 106 Avenue was approved for an 8-classroom 
addition by the Minister of Education on June 8, 2020. The addition will increase capacity from 
40K/450 to 80K/650. 
 
The sketch plans are being brought forward to the Board of Education for information and to 
receive any input the Trustees may have on the proposed plans. 
 
The architect for the project, Bassem Tawfik, Architect AIBC, MRAIC, LEED® AP BD +C, Principal, 
KMBR Architects Planners Inc., will present the sketch plans to the Board. 

 
 
It is recommended: 

THAT the sketch plans for an addition at K. B. Woodward Elementary (Site 040), 13130 
106 Avenue, be received as presented. 

 

 
  
 
 
 


